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TI BiH presents the Corruption Perception Index 2019  

 

Banja Luka, 22nd January 2020 - Transparency international in BiH (TI BiH) is organizing a press 
conference to present the results of global report on Corruption Perception Index – CPI for 2019, which will 
be held on Thursday, 23rd January at 09.00h at the Hotel Courtyard Marriot in Sarajevo. 

Transparency International Corruption Perception Index is globally acknowledged indicator of corruption for 
the public sector, providing annual overview of perceived levels of corruption. This year it covered 18 
countries and territories, including Bosnia and Herzegovina, based on expert analyzes and surveys 
conducted by the representatives of business communities all around the world.  

In 2019, CPI focused on the connection between politics, money and corruption, with specific emphasis on 
transparency of financing parties and election campaigns, and analyzes of the extent to which decision-
making processes are available to the public.  

Media will be addressed by Srdjan Blagovcanin, Chairman of the TI BiH Board of Directors and Ivana 
Korajlic, TI BiH Executive Director.  

 


